
  

  

From: brampton 123   

Sent: Saturday, August 10, 2024 10:08 PM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]13 merlin drive (supporting application) 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

 

Hi, I am Rameeta samra owner of 20 Merlin drive. I am writing to the committee of adjustment in 

support of application A-2024-0267 ( 13 Merlin drive )  

We believe the variance is minor in nature ,consistent with the character of the neighbourhood and 

does not negatively impact our community. 

  

Kind regards, 

Rameeta Samra  

 

From: brampton 123   

Sent: Monday, August 12, 2024 12:04 PM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]13 merlin drive (supporting application) 

  

Yes, please proceed to post my comments in support of this application. 

  

Thank you ! 

  

Kind Regards , 

Rameeta Samra 

 

From: brampton 123   

Sent: Monday, August 12, 2024 5:12 PM 



To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]13 merlin drive (supporting application) 

 

Rameeta Samra 

20 Merlin drive  

Brampton L6P 1E9 

 


